
Ottawa, March 3, 2022

IMPORTANT UPDATE | Distribution of rapid antigenic tests

Dear parents and guardians,

I hope you and your loved ones are doing well as we enter the month of March.

Rapid Antigen Screening Tests

Before March Break, your child will receive rapid antigen screening tests for COVID-19. You may
also request additional rapid antigen tests from your child's school, which will be distributed based
on available inventory.

Vaccination for 12 to 17 year olds

Youth 12-17 years of age can now receive their 3rd dose of the COVID-19 vaccine. You will find all
the information you need, including how to make an appointment, on the Government of Ontario
and Ottawa Public Health websites.

REMINDER - International Travel

We remind you that if you are planning to travel abroad with your child, you must follow the
Government of Canada's requirements for international travel.

Thank you for your cooperation and I wish you a safe and healthy weekend.

Sylvie C.R. Tremblay
Director of Education

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/covid-19-vaccines-children-and-youth
https://www.ottawapublichealth.ca/en/public-health-topics/covid-19-vaccine.aspx#NOUVEAU-Troisime-doses-doses-de-rappel-pour-les-jeunes-de-12--17-ans
https://travel.gc.ca/travel-covid?_ga=2.91498202.1901318716.1646342607-624870626.1636054061

